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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

Rec:  Louis Calder  

Yr 1:  Alyssa Wark  

Yr 2:  Lexi Shaw-Maunder  

Yr 3: Alexander O’Sullivan 

Yr 4:  Ethan Murphy  

Yr 5:  Corey Barnes  

Yr 6:  Drew Salt 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

 

Rec:  Jai Helme  

Yr 1:  Abigail Ward  

Yr 2:  Alfie Ormiston 

Yr 3: Charlie Moran 

Yr 5: Freya Hanton     

 

Attendance Winner 

Year 6 - 99.6% 

Shrove Tuesday 

Pupil Medical and Information Forms 

Thank you for your continued support in completing and sending back these forms with your child’s most up-
to-date information. Blank forms are available in the office if you didn’t get one. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Theodore Talpau for receiving the latest Head Teacher’s award. 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March and 
the children will be invited to dress up as their 
favourite book character.  Miss Horsfall has 
launched a World Book Day competition. The chil-
dren are invited to make a story in a jar (see pic-
tures below). There will be prizes to win and the 
winners will be announced in Friday's assembly on 
the 8th March. Entries should be sent into school 
on or before World Book Day. Entries will be dis-
played in the school library. 

 

 

Pancakes will be a dessert option for school dinners on Tuesday 5th March. 

Traditionally, Pancakes are associated with the day preceding Lent, because they are a way 
to use up rich foods such as eggs, milk, and sugar, before the fasting season of the 40 days 
of Lent. 

Next Wednesday, 6th March, is ASH WEDNESDAY. As in previous years, Father David, Father Philip and 
Mrs Lord will be in school to offer to Ash each of our young people, marking a cross on their foreheads, to 
mark the beginning of Lent. 

Ash Wednesday 



Thursday 28th February—Choir starts up again, 
from 3—4 pm. 
Friday 1st March—Robinwood presentation in Cele-
bration Assembly. 
Wednesday 6th March—Ash Wednesday.  
 

Wednesday 6th March—School dinners by invitation 
for Year 3 Parents/Carers. 
Thursday 7th March—World Book Day (non uniform 
day—dress up as a book character). 
Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day. 
 

Upcoming Events 

Year 4 Bankfield Trip 
Here are some pictures from the Year 
4 trip to Bankfield Museum where we 
met up with our linking school, Mount 
Pellon. The children had a lovely time 
making new friends, we are looking 
forward to seeing them again soon.  

 

Red Nose Day 

For Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March, children can 
wear red. 

Also, we are running a bake sale!  

Bring in cakes on the day and children can buy them 
throughout the day. 

 

Job Vacancy 
 

School Dinners for Parents is back! 
Starting from next Wednesday, we are inviting parents/carers of different classes to 
have a school dinner with their child. 

We can only offer one parent/carer for each child. 

Next week (Wednesday 6th March) we start with Class 3 who are sending out their    
invitation letters soon. Come and see how delicious our school dinners are and join your 
child for a meal! 


